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PRESS RELEASE 22 02 2018 

 
Anders Kvist to step down as CFO and Deputy 
CEO for Kungsleden 
 
Anders Kvist has decided to step down from his position as Chief Financial Officer 

(CFO) and Deputy CEO of Kungsleden after close to six years. After the summer, he 

will take up a position as senior advisor to the Director-General of the Swedish 

Financial Supervisory Authority (Finansinspektionen). 

 

”Leaving Kungsleden has not been an easy decision” says Anders Kvist. ”It has been 

very rewarding to work with Biljana Pehrsson and all other colleagues with the 

transformation of Kungsleden. The company now has an attractive property potfolio 

and a solid balance sheet. I am convinced that Kungsleden’s strategy is the right one 

and that the company has all the prerequisites for achieving good results. My motives 

for leaving Kungsleden have to do with a personal desire to use my experience from 

the financial markets to contribute to a more stable and better financial system in 

Sweden”, says Anders Kvist. 

 
”Anders Kvist has played a decisive role in Kungsleden’s transformation over the 

past six years. It is very sad for us that Anders should leave but he has formed a 

strong finance and treasury function that now stands ready to take over. Kungsleden's 

Board and I would like to thank Anders for his very valuable work and wish him all 

the best as he joins Finansinspektionen, "says Biljana Pehrsson, CEO of Kungsleden. 

 

Anders Kvist will continue as CFO and Deputy CEO up until the financial reporting 

for the second quarter of 2018.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact CEO Biljana Pehrsson 

Biljana Pehrsson, CEO Kungsleden | +46 8 503 052 04 | biljana.pehrsson@kungsleden.se  
 

Detta pressmeddelande finns tillgängligt på svenska på www.kungsleden.se/pressmeddelanden

 
This information is information that Kungsleden AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market 

Abuse Regulation and the Securities Markets Act. The information was submitted for publication, through the 

agency of the contact persons set out above, at 12:15 on 22 February, 2018.  

 

Kungsleden is a long term property-owner that provides attractive, functional premises that enrich people’s 

working days. We create value by owning, managing and developing offices and other commercial properties in 

Stockholm and Sweden’s other growth regions. A large portion of our properties belong to attractively located 

clusters where we also engage in the development of the whole area. Kungsleden’s goal is to deliver an attractive 

total return on our properties and for our shareholders. Kungsleden is listed on NASDAQ Nordic Large Cap. 
 


